
 
All May donations benefit Homes for the Brave. 

 
Homes For The Brave, located in Bridgeport, helps veterans by 
providing temporary housing, meals, life skills coaching and job 

placement. 
 

Troop 25 would like your help to collect as many bottles and cans as 
possible to help benefit an Eagle Scout project by providing necessary 

household items and dinner for Veterans through Homes for the Brave! 
 

May 7th 
First United Methodist Church 

188 Rocky Rest Rd, Shelton 
9am-1pm 

 
Please help support this Eagle Scout project and our Veterans! 

 
 


